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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
From September 2020 the teaching of Relationship and Health Education is a statutory 
requirement for all schools in England. 
 
We’ve always taught Relationship Education and Health at Plaistow and Kirdford but from 
September all schools will have objectives that they are required to teach. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for us at our school to design a Relationship and Health 
Curriculum and Policy that suits our children and setting.  
 
To enable us to design the curriculum we want to hear from all of our school community. We 
are working with governors, children and we want to work with parents as well.  
 
If you are interested the design of the Relationship and Health Education curriculum we are 
inviting you to attend a presentation on Thursday March 26th at 6.30pm. 
 
At the meeting we will talk through the new requirements for Relationship and Health 
Education and how we propose to go about constructing our curriculum. There will be lots of 
opportunities to ask questions! 
 
The presentation will be made available on the school website following the evening.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the evening. In the meantime, if you have any questions 
about the Relationship and Health Education curriculum or evening please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Charlie King 
Headteacher 
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